
 

 

 

 
OHR provides advocacy to individuals living with a SMI to help them understand, protect and 

exercise their rights, facilitate self-advocacy through education, and obtain access to behavioral 

health services in the public behavioral health system in Arizona.  

THIS MONTH’S TOPIC: 

The Grievance and Appeals Process for Individuals 
Living with a Serious Mental Illness 

 

 

Thursday, June 27, 2024  
1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m.  

 

 

After registering, you will receive a 

confirmation email with information about 

how to join the webinar.  

  

  

Register in advance for this event.  

 

American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation and Communication Access Realtime Translation (CART) captioning services are  
available upon request. If you require these or other types of accommodations pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), 

please contact OHR at OHRts@azahcccs.gov or call 1-800-421-2124, no later than 5:00 p.m., June 20, 2024.  

https://ahcccs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VOWE7_U-T1q6PXljh86gcw
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